
 

Hello and Very Welcome to Bredäng Camping 

Stockholm! 

Please take part of our following information about our safety measures 

regarding Covid-19: 

 

• Expanded cleaning routines of public areas as service houses and 

kitchen facilities 

 

• Every other sink and washbasin is kept closed to ensure the safety 

distance in service houses and kitchens 

 

• Only one single person allowed inside at the check in counter on 

arrival, guests waiting in line may do so outdoors. Hand disinfection is 

awailable at the counter  

 

• No member of staff showing symptoms is allowed on the work place 

 

• Signs reminding our guests of the importance of keeping the distance 

are placed visibly by all public facilities 

 

• Soap and/or hand disinfection is available in all public areas 

 

• If you as a guest in any way are showing symptoms like fever, cough 

and a runny nose please cancel and re-schedule. We are more than 

happy to help you swiftly change your date of arrival. Please do so at 

bredangcamping@telia.com  

 

• Together we are able to create a safe enviroment and a pleasant stay if 

we all stick to the important rules: Wash your hands, keep the distance 

and stay at home if you show symptoms or feel ill.  
 

Thank you for your attention and co-operation! 
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